
January 10, 2019 

The Honorable City Council 
133 Wi l l i am Street 
New Bedford, M A 02740 

Dear Honorable Members o f the City Council: 

The Committee on Licensing and Zoning for Cannabis, at a Meeting held on Wednesday, 
December 19, 2018, considered a W R I T T E N M O T I O N , Councillors Abreu and Giesta, 
requesting, that the Administration and Solicitor's Office meet wi th the Special Committee on 
Licensing & Zoning for Cannabis to discuss the potential investor application and/or Request for 
Proposal (RFP) process, and how the Committee and Administration can collaborate on a process 
that is fair and transparent for all interested parties. (To be Referred to the Special Committee on 
Licensing & Zoning for Cannabis, the Administration and Solicitor's Office). (Re fd 9/27/18) 
(10/19/18-retumed unsigned by the Mayor) (10/22/18-tabled 60 days) 

On motion by Councillor Giesta and seconded by Councillor Rebeiro, the Committee V O T E D : 
To recommend to the City Council to take "No Further Act ion" on the WRITTEN M O T I O N , 
Councillors Abreu and Giesta, requesting, that the Administration and Solicitor's Office meet 
wi th the Special Committee on Licensing & Zoning for Cannabis to discuss the potential investor 
application and/or Request for Proposal (RFP) process, and how the Committee and 
Administration can collaborate on a process that is fair and transparent for all interested parties. 
This motion passed on a voice vote. 

I N C O M M I T T E E ON LICENSING & Z O N I N G 
FOR C A N N A B I S 

Councillor Ian Abreu, Chairman 
l A : dmb 



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD 
CITY COUNCIL 

September 27. 2018 

W R I T T E N MOTION 

Requesting, that the Administration and Solicitor's Office meet with the Special Committee 

on Licensing & Zoning for Cannabis to discuss the potential investor application and/or Request for 

Proposal (RFP) process, and how the Committee and Administration can collaborate on a process 

that is fair and transparent for all interested parties. (To be Referred to the Special Committee on 

Licensing & Zoning for Cannabis, the Administration and Solicitor's Office). 

Ian Abreu. Councillor at Large 
fferia E. Giesta, GounciUor Ward Two 


